
Dear Parents/Guardians Date 15.03.2022
Greetings from AGS Fraternity!

  As members of the AGS Fraternity, it is re-assuring to see that unfazed by the circumstances, we all stand
united in endeavoring to identify and maximize learning opportunities for our students. On successfully
completing the session 2021-22 through an array of digital learning along with the personal mentoring, we
hope that your ward is now equipped and equally passionate to initiate a new chapter of learning.
We feel immensely fortunate and indebted to our parents who supported us through out with their love and
trust. This year we hope to streamline systems to the next level of excellence to communicate even more
effectively with you.

 I would like to draw your attention on some important points regarding commencement of new session
which are as :

Class Date Day Timing
Pre-Primary to 
Class IX & XI 

26.03.2022 Saturday 09:00 am to 01:00 pm

Final PTM & Result Declaration

Clas s D ate Timing
Pre-P rimary to  C lass V 28, 29  &  30 M arch, 2022 09 :00  am to  02 :00  pm
C lass VI to VIII 30, 31  M ar. &  01  April, 2022 09 :00  am to  02 :00  pm
C lass IX  to XII 01, 02  &  03 April, 2022 09 :00  am to  02 :00  pm

Sc he dule  fo r  R e-R e g is tr a tio n a nd P ur c ha se  o f B o o ks  &  Sta tio ne r y  is  a s fo llo w s 

New Session : 2022-2023
Class B e gins  From D ay Timing

Pre-P rimary 04.04.2022 M onday 07:30 am to 11:30 am
C lass I to X 04.04.2022 M onday 07:30 am to 02:00 pm
C lass XI & XII 04.04.2022 M onday 07:30 am to 04:00 pm

 Final Result Report card will not be given to anyone else other than the parents. You need to have an
authorization letter from the Parents in case someone else is coming on behalf of the parents.
 All the dues towards the School are to be cleared for collecting the report card.
 Kindly bring carry bags for collecting the books and copies. Carry bags will not be available along

with the books.
 Wearing mask is compulsory. Entry will not be permitted to the campus without wearing mask.
 Kindly sanitize your hands before entering into the School building and the class rooms. This is for

your own safety, safety of your children and others.
 It gives me great pleasure to welcome you and your ward to another wonderful year of learning at Academic

Global School.
I wish you all the best and God's blessing in the new Academic Session 2022-23. You need to work extra
hard this year as you were out of the class room instruction for almost a year.

Principal

COMMENCING OF NEW ACADEMIC SESSION : 2022-23


